
 

POLICY NO 1/2022 

 

Penrith City Archers 
Non- Member Visitor Conditions 

 
This policy outlines the conditions for a non-member to visit the Troy Adams Archery Complex.   
 
Penrith City Archers is a friendly club who welcomes visitors (non-members) to enjoy the sport of archery. 

Visitors wishing to join our activities should hold active membership of a club registered to World 
Archery/Archery Australia or Archery Alliance and are requested to contact a club committee member by 
phone or email before registering to shoot in a club event. 

Members of the following clubs: - 

 Northern Archers of Sydney 
 Sydney Olympic Park Archers 
 Liverpool City Archers 
 Mountain Archers 
 Camden & District Archery Club 

Wishing to use the PCA facilities on a regular basis are encouraged to take the Associate Membership 
option. 

On arrival at the Club grounds, you are required to sign-in using our QR Code before engaging in any club 
activities. 

This policy requires all non-member visitors who want more than 3 visits to become Associates.  

Non-shooting visitors are classified as spectators and are welcomed. 

Visitors wishing to regularly join us are invited to join as an Associate member. 

A Non-Member Visitor fee is $15 (at the discretion of the club committee this may be waived at any time). 


